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DATED:   26 January 2021  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:  Malicious email 

This email serves to advise you to please ignore and delete all emails as per the example 
below that you may receive from MIBCO.  
 
MIBCO do not transact with employers by means of purchase orders. 
MIBCO is not a (Pty) Ltd as indicated in the example below. 
 
When you receive an email such as this, please ignore it.  Please do not click on the link. 
 

 

 

The MIBCO Team 
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